
Monday, August 29th LOCCS staff opened the 2016-17 school year, celebrating Mass with his 

Excellency Bishop Albert Thevénot. We were also blessed to have Bishop Albert as our Keynote 

speaker. He encouraged all staff to ask themselves "What would Jesus do", when making decisions 

about our students. We are so blessed to be able to teach with and through our faith. Thank you to 

Father Greg, and St. Vital Parish for hosting this year's Opening Day celebrations. 

 

 

 


